From: Brian Champlain
To: City Council

Subject: comment for Feb 1st meeting

Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:28:07 AM

My main comment is in regards to the plans for creek restoration. I am in full support of the plan that takes out the ball field. It is the absolute loudest thing in the park and late into the night and the noise is not joyous it is just loud. There are plenty of ball fields and the plan that would allow more turns in the creek would be the safest. I almost lost a child in one of the big rains in that crazy cement flume.

Thank you for your time, see you at the meeting tomorrow.

Ileana and Brian Champlain

, Sebastopol, CA 95472